
The Georgia Department of Human Resources proudly presents 
Commissioner Walker’s fourth statewide all-staff meeting via live 
videoconference.  Registration will open soon to reserve seats at 
video site locations across the state.  Please contact your Division/
Office Videoconference Coordinator (listed on the DHR intranet) for 
more information on how to reserve your seat.  The deadline to 
register is December 28th. 
 
We’re moving forward into 2008 and hope to see you at the meeting. 

Mark Your Calendars! 

4th Statewide All-Staff Meeting 
 

DHR Live Videoconference 

January 8, 2008January 8, 2008  
  

10:30am 10:30am ––  
12:00pm12:00pm      

Please join me on  


